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MEDIA RELEASE

2023 RETAIL TARIFF TO DECREASE


December 16, 2022, Hamilton, Bermuda: The Regulatory Authority of Bermuda (“the RA”), has today announced that effective January 1, 2023, approximately 85% of all customers classes will experience a decrease in the 2023 Retail Tariff, which is part of the BELCO bill. 

Specifically, on average, residential rates will decrease by 0.25%, commercial rates by an average of 1.9 %, and demand rates (larger users), by an average of 3.7%. 

The reduction of the Retail Tariff is largely attributed to the significant decrease of global fuel costs and the projected subdued global economic growth for the coming year. For clarity, while BELCO’s base rate per kilowatt hour for providing electricity to customers will increase, the substantial reduction in the price of the Fuel Adjustment Rate (‘the FAR’) will result in an overall decrease in the Retail Tariff.

It is further important to note that as the FAR is reviewed on a quarterly basis by the RA, Retail Tariff rates may increase or decrease depending on the cost of fuel.  

Please click here for more information about the Retail Tariff.	
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